October 26, 2022

Karen Costello **Executive Director** Nunavut Impact Review Board P.O. Box 1360 CAMBRIDGE BAY NU X0B 0C0

kcostello@nirb.ca

Dear Karen Costello:

Please find the compiled list of commitments relevant to the Mary River's Production Increase Proposal Renewal that will populate Appendix B of Project Certificate No. 005. Crown-Indigenous Relations and Northern Affairs Canada appreciates the Nunavut Impact Review Board's patience on receiving this comprehensive list.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Walsh A/Manager, Environmental Assessment, Land Use Planning and Conservation

